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To whom it may concern, I presume David Stawick:

I’ve recently been made aware that CFTC is proposing to make changes by
introducing new regulations on traders.

I am STRONGLY opposed to any such measures as I know such regulation will
hurt the industry and the economy.

Jon McGuffin
jon@inboxemail.com


